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SAFETY RETROFIT 
 

GERBER
®
 GATOR

®
 COMBO AXE 

 

Hammering or chopping with the axe without first removing the knife from the axe handle can 
create a force upon impact which may cause the knife to come out of the handle and stick 
upright, and on the next down stroke the knife can pose a laceration hazard to the user. 

 
 

 
 
 
This retrofit applies only to the knife-
in-handle Combo Axe, which looks 
like this: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This retrofit does not apply to the 
saw-in-handle Combo Axe II, which 
looks like this: 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
If you have a knife-in-handle Combo Axe, always remove the knife from the axe 
handle before using the axe, and call Gerber to receive your free Handle Cap, 
instructions for installing the Handle Cap, and a warning sticker.  Once installed, the 
Handle Cap will keep the knife securely in the axe handle during transport and 
storage.  Call Gerber toll free at: 

 

(877) 314-9130 
 

between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. Pacific time, Monday through Friday 
 or visit Gerber’s website: 

www.gerbergear.com 

Post until July 31, 2011   In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 


